George Busateri

From: Jenny Garber [FrSeon@eopenpanisieen]
Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2005 10:08 AM

To: 'George Busateri'

Subject: Open Pantry Event

Dear George,

1 just wanted to write a quick note to tell you that you and your band did a wonderful job last Saturday! I kept
getting compliments on the band choice and many people were asking me who you guys were, how I found you,
and generally just loved the music...thank you!

The banquet went really well this year, we really enjoyed the Wyndham. 1 was happy that more people stayed
later, and that you were able to start very close to our 9:30 start time.

Again, thanks to you and your wonderful band...1 will be in contact next year!
Jenny

Jennifer K. Garber

Assistant to the President & Management Team
Open Pantry Food Marts of Wisconsin, Inc.
262-857-1156 x1127

262-857-9667 Fax



